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October 9, 2009

Mr. Carlos Cueto

President

Lan Airlines

US Operations

6500 North West 22" Street
Miami, FL 33122

Dear Mr. Carlos Cueto:

As the Executive Director of one of the largest police organizations in
the United States and in twelve foreign countries, | am writing you to
inform you that the National Police Defense Foundation will be posting
on its web site an official "boycott" of your airlines.

The genesis of this action is the reported lack of concern, compassion
or common courtesy to return a call to help support a humanitarian
mission to save the life of a dying 14 month baby from Ecuador named
Melanie Macias.

The Baby Melanie case captured the hearts of America and Ecuador
when my organization arranged a life saving heart operation that was
scheduled for September 23, 2009 in New York City.

On or about September 10, 2009, | spent hours attempting to
contact both your public relations and sales department in New York to
see if they could assist us in arranging an emergency flight to Ecuador
to return the dying baby. We wanted to travel with Lan since you were
the only airlines with a non-stop flight to Guayaquil.

It was a last minute situation and as a result the cost of the ticket had
almost doubled from its original price. It was suggested by a Lan’s
representative to call your public relations and sales departments in
hopes to secure a discounted airfare for the baby.
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When it became evident that my calls were intentionally not being returned and the
"almighty dollar" appeared to be more important than a dying Latino baby, we used
Continental Airlines. As a result, we were subjected to a grueling 13 hour flight to
Guayaquil.

Please know that on October 1, 2009, Baby Melanie died due to complications from
her surgery.

| feel that for an airline that has a tremendous market in the United States and
Ecuador, it is our responsibility to let our members many of whom use your airlines
know first hand the lack of concern and compassion your airline reportedly had for a
dying baby.

Very truly yours,

C
- Ryprs)
SR Crcteguay

Executive Director

CC Webmaster, National Police Defense Foundation



